
MANAGER’S DESK FOR TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 28 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

COUNTING TODAY THERE ARE NOW ONLY 3 DAYS IN WHICH TO WRITE YOUR LETTER 

MONTH LETTER. AS OF YESTERDAY, WE HAVE HEARD FROM 526 LISTENERS. THAT’S 

ONLY 227 SHORT OF THIS YEAR’S GOAL. IN REALITY I’D LIKE TO SEE US GO FAR ABOVE 

THAT NUMBER. ALL IT WILL TAKE PERHAPS IS FOR YOU TO WRITE YOUR LETTER. 

[DREW – EMAIL Good Morning, WRVM Staff.  I can safely say that all of your thousands of listeners 

thank you for your service to our Savior, and to the Christian church. You are doing God’s work by 

encouraging every believer with how you serve there at the radio station. You have countless letters that 

verify what a blessing you are to all of us. Thank you, thank you for your wonderful faithful service! 

  Manager Mike has often stated that he enjoys hearing our opinions and what we think. One of the things 

that you could do is you could reduce the airing of the “Managers desk”!  It is played too often and you 

repeat much of the same information.  Letters of encouragement which are nice but we don’t need to hear 

that 5 to 7 times a day. I get tired of hearing another letter that says basically the same thing, that the Lord 

blesses me through your station. That is a given and you don’t have to brag on yourself. Just let the Holy 

Spirit do that.  Mr. Manager, I hope that you do have the courage to reduce the number of times you air 

your own program each day. 

THE MANAGER’S DESK AIRS FOUR TIMES A DAY DURING THE WEEKDAYS. 6:00 AM, 1:00 

PM, 5:15 PM AND 10:00 PM. WHICH ONE DO YOU GET TO HEAR ON A NORMAL DAY? I’M 

SURE I GOT FOUR DIFFERENT ANSWERS TO MY QUESTION. NOT EVERYONE IS ABLE TO 

LISTEN 24/7. WE HAVE TRIED TO SCHEDULE THE MANAGER’S DESK IN ORDER FOR THE 

MAJORITY OF OUR LISTENERS TO BE ABLE TO HEAR IT AT LEAST ONCE DURING THE DAY.  

WHAT DO YOU THINK? IS THAT TOO MUCH?  

MANY OF YOU HEARD MY PRAYER REQUEST LAST WEEK FOR A LISTENER NAMED JOHN. 

JOHN WAS IN THE HOSPITAL WITH COVID. LAST WEDNESDAY HE EMAILED ME SAYING HE 

DIDN’T THINK HE WAS GOING TO MAKE IT. WE LEARNED LATE FRIDAY THAT JOHN WENT 

HOME TO BE WITH HIS SAVIOR THURSDAY NIGHT. HIS WIFE, WHO LET US KNOW, DIDN’T 

GIVE US HER NAME BUT LET ME ENCOURAGE YOU TO REMEMBER HER IN PRAYER.  

I’M HOPING TO HEAR FROM YOU DURING LETTER MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


